
 

 

 

Road Safety Mapping for South Gippsland Cyclists 
South Gippsland Shire Council is inviting all bike riders to participate in the largest road safety 

mapping program for cyclists and other road users in South Gippsland. 

A community engagement website has been developed that will allow users to identify road 

safety issues that need improvement on a map and also provide positive feedback for good 

cycling connections. 

All community members are invited to an official launch of the website which will be held on 

Thursday 25 July from 1.00pm at the Foster Men’s Shed with a live demonstration. 

Following the launch, the website will be made available from Council’s website 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au  

Community members will have until 31 October to provide their feedback and contribute to 

the overall website. 

South Gippsland Shire Council’s Road Safety Awareness Officer John Ernst was proud that 

the website was ready for the launch. 

“The South Gippsland Safe Cycling website is an exciting opportunity to make cycling safer 

for our community members, their family and friends. 

“I look forward to the official launch and cannot wait to start receiving feedback from our 

passionate cycling residents and the wider community. 

“This valuable feedback will help determine where we can improve cycling experiences in our 

region and understand where further planning may be necessary,” said Mr Ernst. 

Those wishing to attend the launch event are encouraged to RSVP to John Ernst at 

johne@southgippsland.vic.gov.au  
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For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953 

communications@southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
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